
COVID 19 policy 

Pieter’s Appleyard will be implementing new measures to ensure safety of our 

guests and employees. Our customers, employees, our family are always our 

highest priority, we appreciate your support to follow our new practices:  

Apples are sold by the full bag only and not by weight. We will provide you with 

10 pound, 20 pound bags at the farm.  

Pick your own apples are minimum $10 per 10 pound bag,  

we have implemented payment at entry to minimize contact.  

We encourage payment by debit for contactless transaction. 

Families/groups need to stay and pick together, stay at least one tree apart ( 8 feet) 

from others. 

Face coverings for guests and staff are mandatory when enter indoor space such as 

checkout counter and in lineups.  Please bring your own or we will have some 

available for purchase. 

Groups with more than 10 persons are encouraged to contact us prior to arrival 

Curb side pick up is available through our online store 

We disinfect all high touch areas often 

Employees who are feeling unwell are asked to stay home 

Hand washing station available on farm 

 

We appreciate your business and your support ! Stay 

healthy and enjoy nature at our orchard.  


